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We have a new bulletin insert that outlines the “Why” and the 

“How” of memorizing Scripture and points people to our pro-

grams. Would you pray about getting a supply of these and putting 

them in your church’s bulletin? If there’s an opportunity to come 

present the ministry of Scripture Memory in your church, we 

would love to do that.  

May 2017 Newsletter  
“Thanks be to God for His indescribable gift… He who did not spare His own Son, but delivered Him up 

for us all, how shall He not with Him also freely give us all things?” (2 Cor. 9:15; Rom 8:32)  

Enrollment Report 
We thank God for nearly 600 sign-ups for the Sermon on the Mount/Ten 

Commandments memorization groups. We trust that God’s Word will do 

its work. “Sanctify them by your truth. Your word is truth” (John 17:17). 

We’re getting excited about the coming Memorize Jonah program, launch-

ing August 1.  

The deadline for regular camp registration is less than two weeks away! If your young people have 

memorized in one of our programs, they can earn a scholarship! Check scripturememory.com/camps 

for more details.  

 

New Bulletin Insert 

Register for Camp—Due May 15th 

Testimony  
Wanda and her husband came to our Dallas Scriptorium event and memorized 2 Timothy with us. 

Not many weeks after, her husband fell from a ladder fracturing his skull and losing hearing in one 

ear. Wanda writes, “Even in the midst of this trial, imagine my joy as my husband and I lay side by 

side in his narrow hospital bed and quote our Scripture memory work to one another!! Our God is 

really good, isn't He!!!!”  

 



Thank you for your prayers and your giving for this ministry. A $10,000 deficit has been erased. God has 

provided… again! Please keep praying.  

Much grace,  

Ministry Update 

Response at the Fairs 

 

Scripture Memory Fellowship exists to help you  

grip the “sword of the Spirit” (Eph. 6:17)  

through Scripture memorization, knowledge, and application.  
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Jim Woychuk 

God has blessed our time at Home School Fairs in the last few 

weeks. Dozens of families have responded to the opportunity to 

treasure God’s Word. Dakota and Laura Lynch had a wonderful 

response at the Teach Them Diligently Convention in Nashville, 

and our daughter Faith Woychuk and I were helped greatly by 

Chad Boss of Hamilton, MI at the Great Home School Conven-

tion in Cincinnati. Weekend after next, we’ll attend the Texas 

Home School Coalition fair in Arlington. 

Our board of directors met April 7-8, with nine board members and other guests. As usual, these brothers 

and sisters encouraged us mightily, with Pastor Robert Crummie, president of Carver Bible College in  

Atlanta, giving us an important message on 2 Timothy 4:5 and Jon Klaus, my brother-in-law, giving a 

great talk on strategic planning and goal-setting.  

Board Meeting Update 

 


